
  
 
 
 
DAILY BULLETIN – Thursday 1st May  2025 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
 
 
S1-6  Athletics:  The school is entering athletes into the SSAA Secondary Track and Field 

Championships in June.  If you would like to take part, please collect an information sheet 
from the plastic folder by the entrance to the PE Base. 

 
Mr Segall  

 
S1-6  BOROUGHMUIR BEANS – Open Thursday Lunchtimes in the Lower Atrium – Get yourself a 
bubble tea or barista style coffee – cards and cash accepted, Spot Prizes on offer 
 
 
S1-6 Board Games & Chess Club: Every Thursday, the Library will now be running Board Games 
and Chess Club. All pupils are welcome to join, bring your lunch, we start at 1pm. 

 
Ms Aleksandrowicz 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   Duty Head – C Paterson 


